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Mrs Oakes – Finance Manager      Mrs Hull – Finance Assistant 

 

Welcome to the Finance Office, we are our own mini team consisting of Mrs Oakes and Mrs Hull. Our 
doors are open to parents from 8:30am to 9:30am and 2:45pm to 4:00pm every weekday and you can 
contact us by email at finance@ststephensjuniorschool.co.uk at any time.  

 

The Finance Office is where all dinner money, trip payments, free school meals, Extended Schools and 
Acorns Nursery payments are made. Whilst we do take cash and cheque payments we recommend 
paying via bank transfer where possible.  

 

We take a ‘friendly finance’ approach and we encourage you to contact us with any of your finance 
queries or problems, we are always happy to help and we will do what we can to solve any issues you 
may have.  

 

We look forward to meeting you in September. 


